

Beaumont Schoo

Austen Way St Albans Hertfordshire AL4 0XB t: 01727 854726

www.beaumontschool.com e: admin@beaumont.school Headteacher: Mr M Atkinson e: head@beaumont.school

Dear Parents/Carers

SUPPORTING BEAUMONT SCHOOL

There are so many different ways to support your child at Beaumont, not least of which is giving your time to talk to them, especially as they grow into their teenage years! In this letter we want to draw to your attention the ways in which you can help to add to the students' experiences of Beaumont to provide 'the icing on the cake'. It is well known that state schools are underfunded by the government, and we are grateful to all the parents who have responded to our letters so far to challenge our MP and the government to increase funding for education and hope our new Year 7 parents will continue in a similar vein. However, we also want to provide more for our students in terms of the very best equipment, facilities and opportunities we possibly can.

How can you help?

Support the BSA by joining the committee or offering your support at events. The BSA is also a great way to get to know other parents and to quickly feel a part of the Beaumont community.

Make a commitment to the **Beaumont School Fund** through regular giving or a one off donation. If each family were able to contribute £5 per month we would raise nearly £50,000 each year (£62,500 with Gift Aid), or £10 per family would raise nearly £100,000 every year (£125,000 with Gift Aid)! That would be amazing to enhance students' experiences at Beaumont and would be used, for example, to provide interactive screens in every classroom, to provide improved playing space, to provide better quality seating and eating areas around the school and lots more! We would really appreciate it if every family could contribute, if you are able to. To complete a School Donation and Gift Aid Declaration Form please follow this link:

https://forms.gle/3fsm4cCg3DptwCA79

A huge thank you in advance to all of you in your support of Beaumont. We are incredibly grateful for your generosity – in terms of donations, time and enthusiasm. Your continued support will undoubtedly make a significant difference in helping to secure Beaumont's future and maintaining the school's high standards.

Yours sincerely

Mr M Atkinson Headteacher





















